
1000 W. Nifong Blvd, Bldg. 1 
Columbia, Missouri 65203 

(573) 447-0292 

 

www.crockettengineering.com 
 

July 20, 2022 
 
Bill Florea, Director  
Resource Management 
801 E. Walnut 
Boone County Government Center 
Columbia, MO  65201 
 
RE:  The Cedars 
 Request for Withdrawal of A-R Zoning Application 
 
Mr. Florea: 
 
Please accept this letter as the official request to withdraw the above subject 
application. 
 
If you need anything further on this request, please let me know.  
 
Sincerely, 
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC 

 
Andy Greene, PE 


